From: Axelrod, Matthew (ODAG)

To: Hoover, William J. (ATF)

Sent: 4/26/2011 7:18:22 PM

Subject: Start of Fast and Furious
Billy,

DP

DP

Thanks.
Matt

Matthew S. Axelrod

Associate Deputy Attorney General
Office of the Deputy Attorney General
U.S. Department of Justice

Desk (202) 305-0273

Cell (202) 532-3087

DOJ-FF-27327
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